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September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Warner Bros. studios Visit – Wednesday 13th March 2024
English groups W, R and D

We in the English faculty are very excited to be able to offer your child an amazing opportunity to
visit the Warner Bros. Studios in Leavesden on Wednesday 13th March 2024. The day will start
with a specialist workshop with some of the studio’s producers followed by a full tour of the
studios. The normal cost of a tour of the studios alone is £43.00 for a child (£51.50 for an adult),
but we are able to offer the tour, workshop and coach travel to the venue to your child for the
price of £39.50.

The coaches will be leaving school for 8.30am, so your child will need to arrive in school by 8.15am
to register with the teachers. We will arrive back in school by 3.00pm, so before the end of the
school day. School uniform must be worn but comfortable footwear will be allowed as we will be
walking around the exhibition. No equipment will be needed; however, there is a large gift shop on
site and there is also a snack area (where the pupils can purchase a Butterbeer!) so some spending
money may be required. The pupils will be offered the opportunity to have a green screen photo
taken which they can then purchase for a reduced rate of £5. In addition, we will be eating lunch in
a picnic area at the venue, so the pupils must bring a packed lunch and a drink with them.

As mentioned above, the cost of this trip will be £39.50. Payment of this amount is voluntary, but
the reality is that unless sufficient voluntary contributions are made to cover costs we will be
forced to cancel the event for all pupils. Please make payment, via WisePay, by Friday 13th
October. 50% of the cost of the trip will automatically be met by the school for pupils in receipt of
free school meals. For pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium whose families are experiencing financial
difficulties, please contact Mrs Jackson at mjackson@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk as some
assistance may be given on a case by case basis. If you are able and would like to, there is also the
option to purchase an additional space for a disadvantaged pupil.

There are 48 spaces for this trip. Only those pupils for whom we have received parent/carer
permission and payment via WisePay by the deadline of Friday 13th October will be considered for
a place. If pupil numbers exceed the number of places available then a ballot will be held. Those
unsuccessful in the ballot will receive a full refund and be given priority in the next school visit
available to them.

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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If we do not receive payment by Friday 13th October, we will assume that you do not wish your
child to attend. All pupils not attending will attend lessons as normal on that day.

We hope that this will be a very enjoyable day for all pupils.

Yours sincerely

Ms S Herlock
Head of English Faculty


